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DATE:
February 25, 2010
TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions



FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer

Project Development Branch
SUBJECT:
Revision of Sections 202, 203, 206, and 250, Environmental, Health and Safety Management
Effective this date, our unit is issuing a new standard special provision, Revision of Sections 202, 203, 206, and 250, Environmental, Health and Safety Management.  This new special provision is 3 pages long and is dated February 25, 2010.  It is to be used in all projects, beginning with projects advertised on or after March 25, 2010.

This new standard special updates the requirements for situations where asbestos is present, or suspected to be present, to meet current Federal regulations.  It also updates how methamphetamine labs should be addressed when encountered on projects, in accordance with Federal regulations.   

Those of you who keep books of standard special provisions should add this new standard special to your file.   A new Index of Standard Special Provisions dated February 25, 2010 is attached   In addition, you will find this and other special provisions that are being issued this date can be found in one place in the CDOT Construction Specifications web site:

http://www.dot.state.co.us/DesignSupport/Construction/2005SpecsBook/2005index.htm
The special provisions can be found under the hyperlink titled “Recently Issued Special Provisions.”
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